
Youth Racing Communique 15/08  

Information for Junior Windsurf parents & sailors regarding the 

Techno Class World Championships 2015 
 

Regarding British Youth Sailing intentions for this event 

We are aware that the Techno International Class has proposed that they will hold their World 

Championships in Cagliari, Italy from 24th-31st October 2015. However, we are still awaiting the 

Notice of Race to be published in order to make firm plans for any support at this event. 

Parents and sailors are reminded that nothing is official until the publication of the Notice of Race. 

The RYA will not be making any formal commitment to support this event until this has been 

published. Anybody that chooses to make bookings or arrangements before the publication of a 

Notice of Race does so entirely at their own risk. 

However as guidance our intention is that if support is provided it will be in the form of two coaches 

(6.8 course and 7.8 course) to attend the event with no grant or other support available at this time. 

When considering who best to prioritise coaching support to for this event, it is likely that the RYA 

will use the results of the Techno European Championships as the primary indicator. i.e. If sailors 

perform well at the European Championships, this will make a case that they should receive 

coaching support at the Worlds. 

As a guide we would anticipate supporting (a minimum of) the top boy & top girl 6.8 sailors and the 

top boy and top girl 7.8 sailors. 
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